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TWU, USW National Local 1944 Unit 63 

Bargaining Update #1 

 

Stratcom Bargaining 
 
 
December 6, 2019 
 
On December 5th, members of your Bargaining Committee consisting of Al Pasternak (Unit 63), Benny Chou 
(Unit 63) and Perry Pasqualetto (Union Representative) met to prepare for bargaining and created a Stratcom 
bargaining survey. 
 
Stratcom members should return the completed survey to the Union by December 20, 2019. 
 
The Committee will review all the feedback to set our priorities for this round of negotiations in January 2020. 
 
Even though your Collective Agreement expired on November 30, 2019, the terms and conditions of that 
agreement remain in full effect until a new Collective Agreement is ratified by the membership. 
 
The Bargaining Committee has scheduled dates with Stratcom to commence bargaining on February 10-13, 
2020. 
 
Stratcom bargaining updates are available at https://usw1944.ca/strategic-communications-inc.  
 
Together, we are Union Strong! 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Your Unit 63 Stratcom Bargaining Committee: 
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